
 

 

Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace 

 

This week in Year 3  
 

Monday 16th December 2024 
 

Curriculum Subjects: We will be finishing off work this week. 
 

 

Special Events this week:  
On Monday and Tuesday morning it will be the KS2 then KS1 talent shows.  
Later we will also rehearse for the Christmas Concert on both mornings. 
On Wednesday afternoon at 2.00pm, we will perform our Christmas Concert in St Stephen and St Agnes 
Church. We hope that you can come. 
On Thursday, we will treat our children to a movie afternoon.  
 

 

Homework: 
There will be no further homework until the new term. Please continue to hear your child read for 10 
minutes daily at least 5 days a week.  
Please also facilitate 5-10 minutes daily times tables and number bond practice using ttrockstars and 
numbots. 
 

 

Spellings:    
Star Colour Spellings were sent home last Wednesday. These will be tested in the new term on Wednesday 
8th January. 
 

 

From all the Year 3 team, we wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. We hope you 
have a relaxing and enjoyable holiday break.  
We look forward to seeing all the children return to school on Tuesday 7th January 2025.  
 

 


